
London Marathon Post run drinks

Subject: London Marathon Post run drinks
Message from Billy Green April 8, 2025 07:37
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
.

Please find below, message from our social secretary Anna Crawley ..

Hi everyone, following the London marathon on Sunday 27th April, we are going to meet for
some food/drinks at the Eva Heart from 7pm (on 27th April). Please come along to celebrate
and catch up with some of our runners!

.
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